
Dr. Larry D. Agenbroad 
Chadron State College 
Chadron, Nebraska 69337 

Dear Larry: 

May 11, 1973 

Congratulations on the N. S. F. grant. I understand it is long 
overdue for a most important site. The association of the quarry 
site, workshop and kill site sound more than promising. The 
potential is unique and possibilities unlimited of following all 
of the technological problems from the quarry to the distressed 
bison. Last evening I talked with Pete Volk and he said Marie has 
given glowing reports of your work and its archaeological 
significance. 

L~arry you don ' t need to give me further enticement to visit 
the site. I am most anxious and will look forward to seeing you 
the latter part of July or the first of August. I have a flint­
knapping school for thirty days from June 11th to July 11th. So 
will have to make my visit after that and will let you set the 
time. It has been some time since I have been to a dig - the last 
being Marray Springs at least three years ago with Vance Haynes. 

I am sorry that an unfortunate accident prevented me from 
attending the San Francisco meetings and seeing you there. This 
also accounts for my tardy reply to your kind offer. 

At your convenience will you please send me a sketch of the 
site location and later I will give you a firm date for my visit. 

Again thanks so much for the invitation. 

With best wishes , 

Don E. Crabtree 
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